

Craig R. Sweet, M.D.

Reproductive Endocrinologist Medical & Laboratory Director Physician@EmbryoDonation.com

Lorrie Posegay, A.R.N.P.

Advanced Registered Nurse Practitioner Women's Care Specialist ARNP@EmbryoDonation.com

Corey Burke, B.S., C.L.S.

Laboratory Supervisor Lab@EmbryoDonation.com

Argelia DeLaTorre, M.A.

Embryo Donation Coordinator In Vitro Fertilization Coordinator Info@EmbryoDonation.com

Dear Medical Care Provider:

In honor of your patient's decision when they donate their embryos, we have decided to also *pay it forward*.

The embryo donor will be able to select from a list of ten charities one that we will donate to according to the following guidelines:

1 embryo donated: \$30 given to charity

2 embryos donated: \$60 given charity

3 or more embryos donated: \$100 given to charity

When their embryos arrive here at EDI, we will send our contribution. A letter of confirmation will eventually be forwarded to your patient.

Below is a list of the chosen charities.

Please help us pay it forward!

International Charities







National Charities









Regional Charities



